
 
 

Greenwood Place Update - Dec 2015 

 

We are pleased to update you that we have recently appointed Clifford Devlin as the demolition 

contractor for Greenwood Place and work to demolish the existing buildings on the site of the new 

community resource centre (25-37 Greenwood Place) will start in early 2016. This will last for 

approximately 12 weeks. 

Once the site has been cleared, we can start working on the new community centre. The Design 

and Build contract for Greenwood Place is split into two phases and we have awarded phase one 

of this contract to Kier Construction London Ltd. You may not see much happening straight away, 

but Kier will be working hard to get the site ready for when building can start (phase two). 

The facilities at the new community resource centre at Greenwood Place will include: 

 Camden’s first ever Centre for Independent Living (CIL)– supporting disabled people in 

Camden to live more independently 

 A hydrotherapy pool within the centre which will benefit people with a range of physical 

disabilities and complex needs 

 Spaces for services supporting people with dementia, mental ill health, learning disabilities, 

profound and multiple learning disabilities and autism.  

 Private meetings spaces for information, advice, counselling and health appointments. 

 Space for physiotherapy and occupational therapy      

 Fully accessible flexible activity spaces, to include; an art room, an IT suite, a sound / music 

room, a large ground floor room with a sprung floor, suitable for exercise classes or events, 

amongst others  

 A café, training kitchen and catering facilities  

 

For more information and updates about Greenwood Place, please visit our website:  

camden.gov.uk/greenwoodplace 

We will continue to work with you on the plans for the new development. If you would like to be 

involved in one of our coproduction groups, please contact: 

Eleanor Chesterman  -  Eleanor.chesterman@camden.gov.uk  -  0207 974 3178 

mailto:Eleanor.chesterman@camden.gov.uk

